
April 30, 1996
Mr. Stsve Gannis
13511 Detroit Avenue, Apt. C-9
Cleveland, Ohio 44107

Dear Mr. Gannis:

I am responding to your telephone call of April 23, 1996, in which you desired
information concerning effluent releases at the Perry and Davis-Besse plants
for the calendar year 1995. Although, the NRC does not normally respond in
writing to telephone requests, enclosed are copies of the recently submitted
Perry Annual Environmental and Effluent Release Report for 1995, and the
Davis-Besse Annual Radiological Environmental Operating Report including the
Radiological Effluent Release Report for 1995. In the future, please note
that these reports can be obtained by calling the NRC Public Document Room. A
charge for copying may be involved. Below are two examples of how to convert
the scientific notation used in the reports.

2.09E+5 equals 209,000
1.50E-2 equals 0.0150

I trust this' reply responds to your concern.

[ Sincerely,
s

i ' (original signed by)
' '

~
.

'
' Jon B. Hopkins, Sr. Project Manager_' '

Project Directorate III-34

$ Division of Reactor Projects III/IV >

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Nos. 50-346 ' '

-and 50-440 '

Enclosures: As stated
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